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Pathfinder Irrigation District 

News Release 
Pathfinder Irrigation District Announces Shutdown 
for Early Season Irrigation Deliveries. 

Mitchell, Nebraska, May 24, 2023:   The Pathfinder Irrigation District will be shutting down the 

laterals and the deliveries off the Interstate Canal on Wednesday, May 31, 2023. Water will remain in 
the Interstate Canal for a few days until the Inland Lakes are up to the desired summer capacity. The 
flows in the High Line, Low Line, and Supply Canals will be shut down on the morning of May 31; 
deliveries from these canals will terminate as the water levels in the canals drop.  Water users should 
schedule their final irrigation accordingly and contact their ditchrider as the shutdown proceeds to know 
when deliveries to their farm will terminate. 
 
The District will restart the system as the weather and irrigation demand dictates. 


